NEWS RELEASE #1987/4.5

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 29, 1987

Cariboo College and the Interior Salish Education Council will offer a
one—-day workshop on "Issues in Native Post-Secondary Education" in the

Cariboo College Boardroom on Thursday, May 7th.

The workshop, which begins at 9:00am will provide participants with an
opportunity to share information and concerns on a number of issues related

to post-secondary education for native people.

The keynote speaker will be Dr. Oliver Brass, President of the Saskatchewan
Indian Federated College of the University of Regina, and the topic of his
address will be "Experiences in Establishing the Federated Native College".

It is anticipated that in excess of 100 native people from throughout the
College region, federal departments and native organizations in British
Columbia will attend this workshop. There is no registration fee and

everyone is welcome to attend.

For further information please contact D. St. Amand at Cariboo College,
telephone 374-0123, Local 2422,
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For further information please contact:
D. St. Amand at 374-0123, Local 2422
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